
SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL 
Snohomish County, Washington 

 
NOTICE OF ENACTMENT 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on January 8, 2025, the Snohomish County 
Council approved Ordinance No. 24-105.  
 

ORDINANCE NO. 24-105 
 

APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE TO SIGN AN 
INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN SNOHOMISH COUNTY  

AND THE CITY OF MONROE, FOR THE MONROE 30 ANNEXATION 
 

Background: This ordinance authorizes the County Executive to enter into an interlocal 
agreement (ILA) with the City of Monroe to facilitate the transfer of jurisdiction and orderly 
development regarding the Monroe 30 Annexation. 
 
A summary of the ordinance is as follows: 
 
Section 1, Adopts recitals, findings of fact, and conclusions. 
Section 2. Authorizes the County Executive to enter into the ILA with the City of Monroe. 
 
Exhibits A- ILA titled, Interlocal Agreement Between the City of Monroe and Snohomish 
County Concerning the Monroe 30 Annexation Pursuant to RCW 35A.14.120 
================================================================== 
 
For More Information: Copies of the ordinance and related documents are available 
upon request by calling the Council Office at (425) 388-3494, 1(800) 562-4367 x3494, 
TDD 1(800) 877-8339, or by e-mailing Contact.Council@snoco.org. The ordinance is 
also available on the Council’s website at https://snohomish.legistar.com/Default.aspx 
(File # 2024-2962) or https://snohomishcountywa.gov/2134/Council-Hearings-Calendar. 
 
Dated this 21st day of January, 2025. 
 
 
/s/ Elena Lao, CMC    
Deputy Clerk of the Council 
 
Publish: January 29, 2025 
 
Send Affidavit to:  Council 
Send Invoice to: Planning #107010 
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